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  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

August 12, 2015 

 

 

Hank Hanten 

408 Knollwood Drive 

Hudson WI 54016 

 

VIA EMAIL:  hank@travelheadquarters.us 

 

Re:   Order to Remove or Repair for Property at 929 Seventh Street West 

 

Dear Mr. Hanten: 

 

This is to inform you that the legislative hearing officer would like to have a Legislative Hearing 

on Tuesday, August 25, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall for the above-referenced 

matter.  In order to have the Council reconsiders a grant of stay enforcement of City Council 

Files RLH LH 13-62 and RLH RR 14-18; the following conditions must be met by the potential 

developer: 

 

1. post a $10,000 performance deposit; and 

2. submit detail sworn construction statement, with timelines, in accordance with the Code 

Compliance Inspection Report; 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner (email) 

 Joe Yannarelly (email) 

 Amy Spong (email) 

 Christine Boulware (email) 

 Vicki Sheffer (email)  
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